
 
In the case of genealogy publications, a "family name" does not belong 
to one person alone.  Most of the data in this kind of publication 
originally came from "PUBLIC RECORDS".  In many cases the public 
record is no longer available, due to mishap, fire, or carelessness of 
some public employee.  It is vital that family genealogy researchers 
be able to use old "Orphaned" publications to further their research 
into there family name. 
 
Please do not restrict the use of "Orphan" genealogy publications. 
 
Lynn Bain, researcher of my family, 
 
 


